
 

 

Lincoln Street, Coventry, England. CV1 4JN. Tel: 02476220937 Email: info@edengirlscoventry.tetrust.org 

 Principal: Asiyah Ravat 

20th May 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

    Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 Year 6 Summer School 21st July – 31st July 2015 

 
Thank you for selecting Eden Girl’s Coventry for you daughter. We look forward to meeting 
her at our upcoming induction events and receiving her as a Year 7 in September. 
 
Your daughter has been selected to attend Eden Girls’ Summer School, which begins on 
Tuesday 21st July and finishes on Friday 31st July 2015. The summer school will involve 
a combination of enrichment, sporting, and academic activities and visits, designed to help 
girls prepare for their time at the school. All the activities will be free of charge and lunches 
will be provided by the school. 
 
The activities at the school and off site will be organised and supervised by Eden School 
staff. Sessions will start at 9.30 am and finish at 2.30 pm. Parents will be given prior notice if 
timings change due to external trips. It is hoped that your daughter will be able to attend 
some, if not all, of the sessions, as they will provide a valuable opportunity to develop the 
skills and confidence to make the most of her time with us. 
 
Please complete and return the consent slip, by Monday 1st June 2015 to confirm your 
daughter’s attendance. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact the school on 02476220937 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr A R Mirza 
Director of Learning - Mathematics 
 

 
Year 6 Summer School Consent Form  
 
I confirm that my child, __________________________________(pupil name), will be 
attending the Eden Girls’ summer school sessions, beginning Tuesday 21/07/2015. I 
understand that it will be my responsibility to bring her to the school at the start of the day 
and collect her at the end. 
 
Name: ______________________________________ (parent/guardian) 
 
Signed ______________________________________(parent/guardian) 
 


